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New this year is the “Chat with a Tutor” feature. Look for 
the “Chat with a Tutor” button on the bottom of the 
page. If you have questions about the content or need 
help, you can click on the button and instantly open a 
chat with an Edgenuity tutor. Tutors are available 7 days 
a week.  See below for hours of availability.
(Tutors may not be available during holidays.)

Please note: You can still reach out to the teacher of 
record for the course for help. The Chat with a Tutor 
feature will enable you to get immediate help. 

Chat with a Tutor
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All students need current student IDs. IDs are required to 
attend events on campuses as well as upcoming state testing. 
Students can get an ID - and information about school pictures 
by contacting their home campus bookstore.
Bookstores:
● Agua Fria High School - 623.932.7300 ext. 1018 & 1019
● Canyon View High School - 623.932.7600 ext. 5030 & 5031
● Desert Edge High School - 623.932.7500 ext. 3018 & 3017
● Millennium High School - 623.932.7200 ext. 2038 & 2037
● Verrado High School - 623.932.7400 

Student IDs 

*  Please contact the bookstore if your are interested in having your photo in the yearbook.

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

30
No school  
Labor Day

2
No school 
Labor Day

3 4 5 6

9 10 11
No school  
Teacher 

Professional 
Day

12 13

16 17 18 19 20

23 24 25 26 27

30

Important Dates for September
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Contact Information 
Supervising Teachers

● Best first contact: Mr. Makemson - rmakemson@aguafria.org
● Mrs. Nuñez - snunez@aguafria.org
● Mr. Lotts - jlotts@aguafria.org 
● Mr. Poe - cpoe@aguafria.org 

ESS Coordinator

Office

● Mr. Harvey - jharvey@aguafria.org 

AFO School Counselor
● Mr. Leddy - pleddy@aguafria.org  

● Attendance/Registration: Mrs. Hueitt - thueitt@aguafria.org
● AFO Office Manager: Ms. Herrera - mherrera@aguafria.org
● Director of Non-Traditional Programs: Dr. Richman - brichman@aguafria.org 

Click here to access  
the AFO Website

State Testing - Coming this Spring
All 11th-grade students and 9th-grade students will take the 
state standardized tests this spring to ensure continued 
enrollment at AFO. 

9th graders - ACT Aspire

11th Graders - ACT & AZSci

Testing 
Window

More information, including testing sites, will be shared as we get closer to the 
testing dates. Students will be required to show a Student ID for testing. Get 
yours  now at your school bookstore.

End of March, 2025 - mid April, 2025
Details coming by January

Testing 
Window

April, 2025
Details coming by January
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